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2 April 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Students 

 
As everyone in our community and our government works together to stop the spread of the Coronavirus 
(COVID-19), we have a simple message for you: 

  
You matter to us. We care about your learning. And we care about you. 

  
Whether you are at school or at home you are connected in a special way to our school community. As we go 
forward, school might look and feel different, but we will help you to focus on three important things: 
  
Your learning 
We will make sure that you can keep learning whether that be at home or school to ensure that you can be the best 
learner that you can be. 
  
By making some changes to how we work together by using Teams or SeeSaw, we will continue to make sure that 
your schooling continues and you are able to be the best learner and person you can be. 
  
Your care  
Your teachers will stay closely connected with you and support you every step along the way.  
  
They will continue to ‘check in’ and make sure you are clear about what needs to be done and how to do it. They will 
continue to support you so that you can continue to be a champion! 
  
Your connection to our school St Joseph's Memorial 
Some of the most special times for students in our schools are the celebrations - Masses and liturgies, sport, TOM, 
debating, Mission Day, gardening, St Joseph's Day, daily prayer time, and fundraisers for a range of good causes.  
  
Our school will continue to find creative ways of keeping you connected so we can still enjoy these wonderful 
events. 
  
You probably have lots of questions. That’s okay. We will continue to work closely with your family to support you. 
  
May you and those you care about remain safe and well. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Brady Stallard 
Principal
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